
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Rocklin will hold a public 
hearing regarding the proposed amendments to Chapter 3.32 of the Rocklin Municipal Code related 
to the establishing fees for City services on Tuesday, September 24, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. The public 
hearing will take place in the Rocklin City Hall Council Chambers, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, 
CA. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to present the proposed amendments to Chapter 3.32 
of the Rocklin Municipal Code (RMC) to the City Council and to gather public input before 
any Council action is taken. The proposed amendment seeks to update the ordinance to 
outline the process and requirements for adopting service fees, while maintaining the 
specific fees themselves solely in the resolution. The current ordinance includes a list of 
established fees in both the ordinance and the resolution. This change will streamline the 
fee adoption process, ensuring that future fee adjustments can be made more efficiently 
without amending the ordinance, while still maintaining transparency and procedural 
safeguards.  
 
Anyone wishing to address the City Council may do so by appearing at the public hearing or by 
submitting written comments addressed to the City Clerk, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, CA 95677, 
or by email at Avinta.Singh@rocklin.ca.us prior to the hour of 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 
24, 2024. 
 
The location of the public meeting is fully accessible to mobility impaired individuals. In 
compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Rocklin encourages those with 
disabilities to participate fully in the public hearing process. If you have special needs, including, 
but not limited to, non-English speaking assistance, in order to allow you to attend or participate in 
this public hearing process, please contact our office at (916) 625-5560 well in advance of the 
public hearing or program you wish to attend so that we may make every reasonable effort to 
accommodate you. 
 
At the time and place noted above, all persons interested in the above matters may appear and be 
heard. 
 
Avinta Singh, City Clerk, City of Rocklin 
 
Publish September 6, 2024 in the Placer Herald 
 


